
 
          October 8, 2017  

Death Investigation 
 
The St. Petersburg Police Department is currently working on a death 
investigation in the 600 block of 28th Ave South. One person was transported to 
the hospital and pronounced dead.  The two adult males who were involved were 
known to each other.  A suspect is in custody and detectives are investigating the 
incident. 
More information will be released when it becomes available.   
 

 


